
 

 

COLORADO SPRINGS NUMISMATIC SOCIETY 

 
Volume LIII, Number 1 

Our January 2020 meeting will be held Sunday, January12, 2020,  

2:00 P.M. – 4:00 P.M. in the Colorado Springs Police Department,  

Gold Hill Division (South West), 955 West Moreno Avenue, 

Community Room.  

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings.  

 

   AGENDA   

 

Introduction of guests and new members      

Secretary’s Report 

Treasurer’s Report 

Old Business 

New Business 

November Exhibit Talks, Christmas Party 

Intermission Break 

Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

Auction 

Door Prizes, Membership & Raffle Drawing 

   Adjournment 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE 

COLORADO SPRINGS NUMISMATIC SOCIETY 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2019 

George M., President, called the meeting to order.  

Attendance: 23 members were present. No guests or New Members. 

The October Minutes and Secretary’s Report, as contained in the November newsletter, were 

approved. The secretary also reported on the activity in the Raffle bank account. The Raffle 

account paid the CSNS portion of the cost of the Christmas Party giveaways, door prizes and 5 

Morgan dollar bonus gifts, in the amount of $421.10. 

The Treasurer’s report was given and approved.  

 



 

 

OLD BUSINESS: Reminder of the the joint Numismatic Society and Coin Club Christmas party 

is scheduled for Tuesday, December 10 beginning at 6:00 P.M. at Golden Corral, 1970 Waynoka 

Rd, Colorado Springs, and the new Christmas Door Prize gift policy: each MEMBER will 

receive a nice coin in a 2x2, plus a chance to win one of 5 Morgan Dollars; only members, not 

non-members, will receive gifts; Two (2) gifts per family membership; and ALL Young 

Numismatists (YNs) will receive a gift irrespective of membership.  

NEW BUSINESS: George M. presented his quarterly expense report (July, August & 

September) in the amount of $384, which was approved by vote of the members present. 

No other business. 

EXHIBIT TALKS: Summary of the 3 November exhibit talks: 

1. Bob C – “W” Mintmark 2019 Cents – Exhibit included 2019 proof sets and a 

discussion of the special edition 2019 “W” mint mark 2019 Lincoln pennies (identified by 

the Mint as “pennies”) packaged separately and shipped with the sets. Proof sets include a 

proof penny, uncirculated penny in the uncirculated set, and reverse proof penny with the 

silver proof set. 

2. Dan U – Allied Military Currency from World War Two – The exhibit included 2 

and 5 Francs (France); ½, 1, 5 and 10 Marks (Germany); and 1 Yen (Japan) Military 

Currency notes produced in the U.S. for Allied invading and occupying troops during 

WW2, and a Japanese 50 centavos note issued for use in the Philippines during the 

Japanese occupation. AMCs were printed for Italy, France, Germany, Austria, Denmark 

and Japan. Dan’s fathers U.S. Army hat and discharge paper were also displayed. 

3. Steve D. – U.S. Type Set coin #101. Steve shared about the acquisition of the 101st 

coin in the type set he is assembling, 1866 Shield Nickel with Rays. PCGS Graded MS 

66.  Thais leaves just a couple of coins to complete the set. He also alluded to the 

likelihood of the 102nd coin being the subject of his January 2020 exhibit. 

The November exhibit award goes to Exhibit #2, Dan U.   

 



 

 

  

 

AUCTION:  21 Auction lots, of which 17 sold.  

 

PRIZES: Membership prize was won by Chuck M. Door Prizes went to Bob C, Gary,                                        

Mark E, Wayne W, Chuck, Mike S. Raffle prize winner is Wayne W. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED  

 

 

2019 CSNS-CSCC COMBINED 

CHRISTMAS PARTY was held Tuesday, 

December 10, 2019 at the Golden Corral 

Restaurant. The CSNS conducted a Raffle 

with 2 silver commemoratives and a Silver 

Eagle as prizes.   

 

The 2019 winner of the Al C. Overton 

Award was announced at the Christmas 

Party. R. Cuppy received the award. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dan U., Secretary 

 



 

 

Happy New Year 

REMINISCING 

2020 Membership Dues due in January 

The Numismatic Society voted last year to increase membership dues to $10.00 for 

regular membership, $20.00 for family and $5.00 for junior, (young numismatists.) 

Either our treasurer, Wayne and/or I, George will to be at the Gold Hill Division Station 

Community Room at least an hour (1:00 P.M.) earlier to accept membership dues for 

anyone that has not paid their 2020 dues and hopes to win a door prize. 

As we have found, by winning one of the first three or four monthly door prizes,  

would cover the cost of the membership for the year! 

So, you have ten more chances to win after this January meeting. 
 

George Mtfd, President 


